
 

 

December 10, 2024 
 
 
Dear  Sirius Team, 
 
I am writing to express my deep gratitude for the exceptional products and services provided by Sirius 
Controls. As the Delaware Flow Assurance Foreman for , I have had extensive experience 
working with your team and utilizing your products in the field. 
 
Your team has consistently demonstrated outstanding performance, whether handling planned 
tasks or responding to last-minute emergencies. They are always responsive, timely, and adaptable 
to new changes and rules, growing alongside our Delaware program. 
 
Special commendation is due to your service technicians for their remarkable work. Their team 
cohesiveness, effective communication, and willingness to tackle any problem, even during long 
hours and weekends, while maintaining our high safety standards, are truly commendable. 
 
The performance, optimization, and adaptability of your pumps are unmatched for any application 
we encounter. We have utilized every type of system you offer, with various containment options, and 
our field technicians appreciate the simplicity of the design and ease of maintenance. Integrating 
your software into our internal asset monitoring system has been seamless, allowing us to monitor 
usage and make remote adjustments efficiently. 
 
In conclusion, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to Sirius Controls for consistently delivering 
superior service and product quality. Your commitment to excellence, the expertise of your staff, and 
the outstanding performance of your pumps and controllers have made you an invaluable partner in 
ensuring the safety and efficiency of our operations. I wholeheartedly recommend Sirius Controls to 
any organization seeking top-tier solutions and unparalleled customer support. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Delaware Flow Assurance Foreman 

 




